
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO MICHAEL SHONE

At the recent Council for Australian 
University Tourism and Hospitality Education 
conference in Perth, Lincoln University PhD 
student Michael Shone presented the paper 
"Changing Paradigms: The Case of Tourism 
and Regional Development in the Hurunui 
District, New Zealand".  Michael was 

awarded the Bill Faulkner Memorial Award 
for Best PhD Paper, only the second time 
the award has gone to a New Zealand PhD 
student.  Michael’s paper will be published in 
a special edition of the Journal of Hospitality 
and Tourism Management.  
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